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Superhero Movie Night at the Library  
  
(Nacogdoches, TX) – The Nacogdoches Public Library will host several movie nights 
this summer. The first move night for the summer will be Saturday, June 9th at 5:30 pm 
and will feature a blockbuster superhero movie. The event will include free popcorn and 
soda. The event is free, but registration is required. Registration may be done in person or 
from the library’s website at ​www.ci.nacogdoches.tx.us/library​. To find out the evening’s 
featured movie, or to register, call 559-2970. 
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